

Welcome to the Fall Edition of our Quarterly Newsletter! the New School Year has started and our busy learners are settling in nicely to their new classrooms.

this Fall we will start the year off learning about ourselves, peers, teachers and families. We will explore sensory activities, all different apples, what's inside a pumpkin and so much more. Your kids will explore the weather changing, leaves falling and some cooler weather to play outside in.

As always, we are dedicated to working alongside you to support your child's growth, curiosity, and imagination throughout these vibrant months.

In this newsletter, you will find updates on our wonderful BELC staff, classroom highlights and important upcoming events.

Here's to a Wonderful NEW YEAR filled with Giggles, Exploring and new friendships!

# Classroom Highlights

#### Chipmunk

the Chipmunks and teachers are settling into their classroom. We have a few new faces this year in there and they are working on friendships.

#### Ladybug

the ladybugs are moving and shaking already. They will be working on self-help skills with using utensils and lining up. They will also be doing a lot of sensory play.

#### Lollipop

the Lollipops are forming lots of friendships already.

They will be working on their name recognition,

transitions, table activities, cleaning up after themselves

and routines.

#### Teddy Bear & ABC

Our two older classrooms are learning to foster their independence. They are learning about their new routines, families and forming wonderful friendships.

#### REMINDERS



When entering and exiting the building, please use the front entrance only.



Don't forget to sign your child in and out, the sheets are located in your child's classroom.



Please refrain from bringing outside food and toys to school.



All information about your child's day will be shared on Brightwheel from their teachers.



Don't forget to fill out and hand in the photo and video release form. Please see the office if you have not done so already to have a copy of your license copied for our files.



Every child needs to have a flu shot before December 31st in order to return to school in January after the break.



Facebook. We have a Public page- Branford Early Learning Center and a Private Page- Branford Early Learning Center 25/26.



Please make sure your child has extra clothes to keep at school and sneakers to wear. (Feel free to leave a sweatshirt on your child's hook that they can use if they get chilly.)

### Important Dates





Monday September 8th



10:00-11:00am







#### Labor Day

We will be closed on Monday September 1st

